
Subject:	FW:	Submission	on	the	proposed	mandatory	phase	out	of	single-use	plastic	shopping	bags

Recipient:	proposed-mandatory-phase-out-of-single-use-plastic-shopping-bags@submissions.mfe.govt.nz

Sender:	wastefree@mfe.govt.nz

Date:	31/08/2018	09:53	AM

-----Original	Message-----	From: Sent:	Friday,
17	August	2018	4:16	p.m.	To:	Wastefree	Subject:	Submission	on	the	proposed	mandatory	phase	out	of	single-use
plastic	shopping	bags	hi,	i	think	it	is	great	that	plastic	bags	are	now	banned,	i	think	that	instead	of	bringing	in
more	than	once	used	bags	we	should	focus	on	making	supermarkets	bring	your	own	bags	and	have	cloth	or	just
better	bags	that	will	last	much	longer	available	to	buy,	they	shouldn't	just	be	there	at	the	checkout	but	we	should
have	a	stall	or	something	by	the	entrance.	Yours	sincerely,	zrohan	tehdestroyer	




